

THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF JEDDAH

(The Continental School)
Director: Bruce Gamwell

PO Box 6453 Jeddah 21442 Saudi Arabia Tel: (966-2) 699 0019 Fax: (966-2) 699 1943 www.continentalschool.com email: conti@conti.sch.sa

> 24th June 2006 BG/GL

Jim Miller Upper School

Dear Jim,

A brief note to thank you for your contribution to the school in the time you have been here. In particular, thank you for your work recording school events with video and camera. We'll miss your presence at these next year but of course will have a permanent record of some of your work.

Thank you again and good luck.

Brun Commel

With regards,

Bruce Gamwell Director